OVINGTON PARISH COUNCIL

News Letter – February 2022



OVINGTON CONSERVATION AREA: FORTHCOMING INFORMATION EVENT IN THE VILLAGE HALL

Residents will be aware of the current public consultation taking place by the County Council on a proposed new Conservation Area (CA) for Ovington. The consultation period has been running since the start of February and ends on Monday 14th March 2022.  

As part of the consultation process, a public ‘drop-in’ event has been arranged, led by the County Council, from 6pm-8pm on Tuesday 1st March 2022 at the Village Hall. All are welcome to attend to find out more about the proposals and to ask any questions. The format of the event will be – 

· 6.00-6.15pm – brief presentation by DCC officers, including basic info about CA’s and explanation of the proposed CA boundary
· 6.15-7.00pm – ‘open floor’ public discussion and Q & A
· 7.00-8.00pm – opportunity for individuals to informally chat with DCC officers




The Queens Platinum Jubilee


The Parish Council and Village Hall Committee propose to work together to develop plans for Ovington’s celebration of the Queens Platinum Jubilee which will take place on Sunday 5th June. We wish for as many people as possible to put forward suggestions as to how best to celebrate the occasion and wish to encourage pledges for support in the preparation of the day.

You are invited to a meeting in the Village Hall on  Monday 14th March at 7pm where we will outline suggestions put forward so far, welcoming any new ideas and hopefully to reach a broad consensus for the day. We will also be looking for volunteers – Ovington needs you!





Ovington Car Boot Sale


The annual car boot sale which normally takes place on the first Sunday in June will this year take place on Sunday 1st May (weather permitting) further information to follow.









